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Last year, Class 2 became a Godwit Guardian for 
Wedge who was headstarted from Welney in 2018. 

Wedge was hatched on 22nd May, so it is nearly his 
birthday.  Wedge was seen at Welney last June after 
spending his first winter in Portugal.  I have found out 
this morning that Wedge arrived back at the Ouse 
Washes and was spotted on Sunday 1th April.   

Due to the impact of Covid 19 the birds will not be 
released this year, so Project Godwit is running an 
activity that anyone can take part in. They are asking 
people to create their own godwit and send in a 

picture to them so they  can create an online flock, as they are unable to create a real flock of 
godwits this year.  The details can be found in the link below and you can also take part via our social 
media pages.  Jess thought this might be something Denver children would like to do at home during 
our lockdown period. 

https://projectgodwit.org.uk/get-involved/create/?fbclid=IwAR0dEpHDTJlkHIi5cX2-bLUI8doiCv_xTU-
9UYCs2xF5O3YPKW2SDFJN32M   

 

 

 

Some of the children have regularly asked what happened to Wedge, so I am sure they would love to 
join in with this activity.  


